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No. 03 of 2018                      09th February 2018

  

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

FIRTH OF TAY 

 

TAY RAIL BRIDGE LIGHTS 

 

Mariners are advised that the navigation lights marking the navigable span on the West side 

of the Tay Rail Bridge are currently intermittent.  The relevant authorities are aware and 

efforts will be made to fix the lights ASAP.  

 

All mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the area of the Tay Rail Bridge until the 

defect is rectified.   

 

 

 

 

Ryan Porteous 

Harbour Master 

Port of Dundee 

 

 

Port of Dundee 

Notices in force: 

6/2015; 19/2015 

20/2017, 22/2017 

01/2018, 03/2018 

 


